RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a Special Meeting at 9:00 A.M. on Thursday, February 22nd, 1990 in the council Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Dan Thiessen presided. Present were Councillors: George St. Hilaire, Allan Dickson, Glenn Curdt, Dave Waldner, Bill Martens, Harold Dyck.

The purpose of this special meeting was to review the 1990 budget for the R. M. of Morris. This is our preliminary budget meeting and Council will be reviewing the projected revenues and expenditures for the 1990 year.

C.C.D. Budget Moved by W. E. Martens, Seconded by Glenn Curdt: #54/90. Resolved that the following budget be now approved: Kane C.C.D. \$3,693.00 Carried.

Council then gave close consideration to the revenues and expenditures for the R. M. of Morris for 1990. The matters of gravelling and grasshopper spraying were discussed at length and the gravel would be further reviewed by the Committee and an amount was inserted for grasshopper spraying, however, a policy for 1990 has yet to be resolved. Council spent considerable time discussing aspects of the budget and that further budget meeting would be needed when additional information is available.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 P.M.

Reeve

Secretary-Treasurer